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Iran agrees to receive IAEA technical team

Published on July 24, 2025
Document Date: Sat, Jul 26 2025 11:56:26 am
Category: ,English,Middle East - یٰطسو قرشم,Snippets
Show on website : Click Here

New York, July 23 (QNA) – Iranian Deputy Foreign Minister for Legal and International Affairs
Kazem Gharibabadi, said that his country has agreed to allow a technical team from the
International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) to visit the country in the coming weeks to discuss a
“new path” for relations between the agency and Tehran.
Gharibabadi added in press statements in New York that the IAEA technical team will visit the
country within the next two or three weeks to discuss ways of cooperation between Iran and the
IAEA.

https://rahbarkisan.com/wp/iran-agrees-to-receive-iaea-technical-team/


He explained that the Atomic Energy Organization of Iran is currently assessing the damage
inflicted on Iranian nuclear facilities as a result of attacks by the Israeli entity and the United
States.
He added, “We have not made any decision to withdraw from the Nuclear Non-Proliferation
Treaty. We have obligations, but how to implement these obligations under the new
circumstances requires a new discussion with the IAEA.”
He noted the law passed by the Iranian Shura Council suspending cooperation with the IAEA and
setting two conditions for restoring cooperation: the safety and security of facilities and
personnel.


